
Center News
Welcome September! 

We are already sneaking up on the 
first full month complete of the 

school year.  We have a lot going 
on within the classroom and the 

home base programs.

Center Based:
The classrooms are in the “getting 

to know” each other phase. 
Classroom activities are geared to 

bring the kids together and get into 
the routine of the classroom. If you 
have not already, please send in a 

zip lock baggy with a complete 
change of clothes for your child 
because they might get a little 

messy during class activities. 

Home Based/Early Head Start: 
The Home Base Teachers are 
personalizing each visit for our 

families to grow and learn with the 
seasons. Home Based socializations 
have started for these families, so 
they have the same opportunities 

to socialize with their peers. 

Family support visits will begin this 
month. Be on the lookout for a call 

from Holly to schedule your 
meeting. Our first parent meeting is 
coming up and we would love to 

see everyone there! 

As always, If you have any 
questions please feel free to call 
Ashley or Holly at 740.342.1333  

The center will be closed on Monday, 
September 5th in observance of Labor 
Day.

Our first parent meeting is scheduled for 
September 13th @ 5:00 pm. We will be 
electing officers for the parent board and
Parent Policy Council. 
• Child Care and snacks 

will be provided!
EHS/HB Socialization
-9/6/22 and 9/15/22
Details to come!

Lyland 9/5
Aaden  9/8
Vierra 9/11

Weston  9/13
Emerson  9/21

David  9/27
Avaianna 9/30

September Events

Happy Birthday!
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